
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Homework Reminder Letter  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At Westacre Infant School, we believe learning that takes place at home is as an 
opportunity for children, parents, caraers and teachers to build a shared responsibility for 
learning.  
 
We believe it can: 
• enable children to consolidate and reinforce their skills and understanding 
• build an effective partnership between home and school  
• enable parents and carers to be involved in their child's education  
 
We want the work that the children do at home to be useful and not to onerous. The most 
important thing you can do is to hear your children read regularly and expose them to 
books that they can’t read but are interested in. 
 
As you know, throughout the year we have been sending home notifications of our 
Westacre Warm Ups. We believe that where children are completing these, it is having a 
positive impact on their confidence and progress in the lessons.  
 
In Reception we make reference to a weekly document that is on our website for you to see. 
It may include Education City activities and other learning that the Reception Staff have 
identified as being useful for the following week. 
 
In Year 1, we will again make reference to a document on the website that gives you the 
opportunity to work with your children on relevant knowledge and skills over a 2 week 
period. 
 
In Year 2, the teachers have specifically identified Education City activities that your 
children need to complete to help them before hand or to use for consolidation afterwards.  
All of the above options will give you an your children a real insight into what they are 
learning. 
 
In addition to this, we are asking parents and carers to continue supporting your children 
with the half termly homework projects. We use the projects that are created for displays 
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that showcase the children’s creativity around the school. The children love to see share 
their creations in school and see them on display. 
 
Thank you all once again for your continued support. 
 

AEdmunds  
 
Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher   


